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Friday, 09 September 2016 

 

 

Invitation 
 
Dear Dr. Qin Wang, dear Colleague 

 
I have been informed that you will be in Europe for the ICDP meeting in Potsdam (Germany) 

in October 19-21 2016. I formerly invite you to visit us in Zurich for few days just after (from October 
22, 2016), so that we can discuss and refine our current collaborative project on shale gas, as well as 
discuss further cooperation on physical properties of peridotites. 

 
Please use this letter to proceed with your visa application if need be (although Schengen visas 

include Switzerland). Most important is to have a valid health insurance during your stay here. 
 
I am are eagerly looking forward to your visit. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Jean-Pierre Burg 
Professor – Head of Institute 
 

Prof. Qin WANG 

Nanjing University 
Department of Earth Sciences 
22 Hankou Road 
Nanjing 210093 
China 


